June 21, 2010

To the Honorable Common Council City of Milwaukee

Dear Council Members:

We are submitting for your consideration the attached resolution authorizing the Department of Public Works – Buildings and Fleet Services to accept up to \$50,000 in private contributions and material for the reconstruction of the City of Milwaukee's Lewis Playfield.

We believe that the improvements to this site will have a positive effect not only on the individuals involved in activities at this neighborhood play area, but also on the surrounding neighborhood, and we respectfully request its adoption.

Sincerely,

VENU J. GUPTA, Superintendent Buildings and Fleet Services

JEFFREY J. MANTES, Commissioner Department of Public Works

Attachments

MHS/mbm

cc: J. Mantes

V. Gupta

G. Kulwicki

M. Sanders

LRB

G:\EXEC\PRIVATE\MMAKOW\WORD\RESOA7.rtf